
The New Playground at Kalihi Kai
Elementary is Complete

       In 2020, the legislature awarded Kalihi Kai Elementary School $150,000 for the
design and installation of a new playground. As of last week, the newly installed
playground has been completed and enjoyed by preschool and kindergarten students.
The playground includes features that allow children to exercise and develop fine motor
skills.
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Grants in Aide for Kalihi Non-Profits

 
· Kalihi Community Center—$604,000 to
expand their programs in cultural assistance,
digital awareness, leadership building, and low
income housing
· Aloha Medical Mission—$150,000 to run a
free dental clinic in Liliha
 · Adult Friends for Youth—$1,050,000 for a
new home in Kalihi and operate their gang
intervention programs
 




